
Dear Mayor Hales, City of Portland Bureau of Planning and Sustainability, Multnomah County, 
and Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission: 
 
Thank you for putting forward a strong Climate Action Plan with a bright vision for Portland's 
future. I'm excited to be a relatively new resident of such a forward-thinking city. 
 
I'm writing to say that I strongly oppose approving Pembina's code amendment for shipping 
propane to and exporting it from Terminal 6, because of the risks this would pose for our 
communities, environment and climate.  
 
At a time when we need to be reducing emissions to secure our future, we should not be 
supporting any type (public or private) of investment in infrastructure that facilitates the 
continued burning of fossil fuels. Such an export facility is contrary to--and should be explicitly 
opposed in--the Climate Action Plan. 
 
Thanks very much for your time and for hearing the public's concerns on this project. 
 
Virginia Wiseman 
923 NE Alberta St 
Portland OR 97211 
 
 
 
-- 
virginia.n.wiseman@gmail.com 
802.989.4156 
 


